From: <email addresses removed>

[ ] On Behalf Of Linda Roppel
Sent: May 11, 2012 2:00 PM

To: SiteC Review / Examen SiteC [CEAA]

Subject: Keep the Peace!

Hello

I am writing to you in regards to the proposed Site C Dam. I feel that the
Environmental Review should look at existing industrial damage such as existing
transmission lines, 0il and gas developments as well as past hydroelectric dam
projects on the Peace River before considering this dam.

This region has been over-developed and its wildlife and farmland are suffering.
The Site C Dam would be too much damage to a region already under strain.

The proposed Site C Dam project would affect people's lives in all corners of the
province, not just the Peace River Valley. The current process is undemocratic.
More public open house meetings should be held, including in Vancouver, Victoria,
Kamloops, Kelowna and Nelson so more people can say No Dam Way to Site C.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Linda Roppel
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